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Zones reserved for Swimming - Launching Lanes 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 
vessels, that in line with Local Notice to Mariners No 29 & 30 of 2024, NO vessel is to be 
moored close to the approaches to the entrance or inside the launching lanes, unless 
authorised by Transport Malta. 
 
Mariners are also reminded to maintain a safety distance of 5 metres from the swimmers’ 
zone.  
 
Mariners are to keep a sharp lookout, navigate at slow speed, they are also to comply 
with any instructions given on VHF channels 12 – Valletta VTS, 14 - Marsaxlokk VTS 
and/or 16 by Valletta/ Marsaxlokk VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel in the area. 

 

 

 
 


